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“Kindness makes you the most beautiful person in the world, no matter what you look like.” – Anonymous

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you had a wonderful long weekend and enjoyed spending time with loved ones. 
Finally, we can enjoy the lovely weather and the children have been able to go out onto the field.  

Lots of learning has taken place this week with children and staff!  As we are an Apple trust, lots of our
teachers have been earning their Apple Teacher Badges so that they can support our children with the
ever changing digital world! 

Our Eco Club has been going so well, they are currently growing runner beans and they have already
grown so much!  The children alongside Mrs Bannister have been busy clearing out the area and
making it fit for purpose. 

Our youngest children in the school, nursery are busy watching the caterpillars every day, anxious to
see them turn into beautiful butterflies! 

Wishing our Year 6 children all the luck as they sit their SATs next week.  They have all worked so hard
to prepare for this week; we believe in you! 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can parents apply sun cream to their child before they come
to school as we do not allow children to bring in sun cream into school. Please also remember a sun hat
if needed. 

Have a restful weekend, enjoy the lovely weather and see you all back on Monday!

Ms D Indresano and the NHP Team! 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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Year
Four

A huge thank you to our brilliant PTFA who have provided
Year 3 with brand new headphones! These have made a
huge difference in class already, especially in our Spanish

and Computing lessons! 
If you would like to become more involved with our PFTA,

please speak to the school office. 

This week in Year 4, we have been using AI images and
iMovie to create a travel vlog. 

The aim of our travel vlog is to persuade someone to
travel to our very own 'Mystery Portal World' some of our
mystery worlds include Candyland, Toyland and Foodland. 

Which one would you travel to?

Year Two has enjoyed learning about fractions this
term. We took advantage of the sunny weather and

brought our learning outside, using chalk to find
three quarters of an amount. 

This week in English we have been story
mapping our core text “Naughty Bus”.  The

children have been looking at settings in our
non-fiction book.  It’s been very exciting

following the Naughty Bus in all his mischief. 

Bluebells have been enjoying some 'fun in the sun'
learning this week!  

We have been hunting for minibeasts, learning different
ways of moving and climbing like the minibeasts. Our

favourite is march like a millipede!
Thanks to the lovely sunshine we have also enjoyed extra

sand and water play in our outside learning area.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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A T T E N D A N C E  S T A R  O F  T H E  W E E K

S A F E G U A R D I N G

Year six have been making three dimensional shapes
from nets, as part of their revision activities.

Constructing the shapes helped them to revise the
properties of 3D shapes in a fun and practical way. 

This week year 5 have been creating their own
movie trailers; they have been extremely creative
and produced some excellent videos. In maths
they continued their work on angles through a

range of practical activities. 

If an adult hits another adult because they don’t approve of how they’re behaving, it’s described
as physical assault. But when a parent takes the same action against their child, the law

considers it acceptable. This is not right. - Sir Peter Wanless, NSPCC CEO 
 

An interesting read from the NSPCC. 
Give children equal protection from physical abuse | NSPCC 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2024/2024-04-30/?utm_campaign=20240507_KIS_CASPAR_May07&utm_content=Give%20children%20equal%20protection%20from%20physical%20abuse&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Adestra
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/about-us/news-opinion/2024/2024-04-30/?utm_campaign=20240507_KIS_CASPAR_May07&utm_content=Give%20children%20equal%20protection%20from%20physical%20abuse&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Adestra
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

PE Day - Year 3
Forest Sch -Nursery AM
Choir Club 
Multisport Y1 & 2 

PE Day - Reception
PE Day - Year 4
Rubiks Cube - Y3/4/5

PE Day - Year 1
PE Day - Year 5
Swim - Mountain Ash
Forest School - Catkin
Basketball (KS2)
Forest School Club

PE Day - Year 2 
PE Day - Year 6
Swim - London Plane 
Swim - Silver Birch
Forest School - Saplings

Forest Sch -Nursery PM
PE Day - Reception

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

13th - SATS
WEEK 14th 15th 16th 17th

20th 21st EYFS Sports
Day  2-3pm

22nd
KS1 Sports Day
9.30-11am
LKS2 Sports Day
1.30-3pm 

23rd : 

Coffee Morning
SALT 9am 

UKS2 Sports Day
9.30-11am

Last day before
May half term: Back
to school on
Monday 3rd June
2024

24th 

Staff Training Day 

Coming up...
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 Please check back each week for updates. Also look on our social media pages & Arbor app.

WEEKLY EVENTS   (Clubs finish at 4.05pm) 

H A P P Y  B I R T H D A Y  T O

Y6 Swimming will start w/b 20th May. More information to come. 

Curtis, Vinny, Joshua, Camelia, CJ, Callum, Max, Manuel, Joshua, Ronnie,
Albie-Jay. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

